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7/10/2018

To Whom It May Concern:

The River Food Pantry has been a great asset to our community here in Madison and Dane County. | have personally
worked with them to advance their mission of providing food and resources for a stronger community.

Through our services, we see their truck multiple times on a weekly basis. The River Food Pantry received over a million
pounds of food from us over the last year, making them our largest food distribution partner. They also work directly
with some of our retail partners such as Kwik Trip and Hy-Vee to rescue food for those in need. Their mission to provide
healthy food for many households in Dane County can be amplified by expanding their transportation options.

We appreciate their focus on serving the community and will continue to support them in their mission. If there are any
questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to me. | will happily give more information on how necessary and vital the
mission of The River is.

Sincerely,
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Ann De Tienne
Food Distribution Manager
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August 1, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

Community Action Coalition for South Central Wisconsin (CAC) enthusiastically supports the The River
Food Pantry in its application for funding to purchase a refrigerated van. The River has been a valuable
partner to CAC, as well as a vital asset to the North Side of Madison. The van would be used to transport
fresh milk and other healthy perishable foods from CAC’s warehouse to the North Side. In addition, The
River transports donated meat from Nesvig's to CAC. We value our partnership with The River, and a
refrigerated van would allow us to explore other opportunities for collaboration to benefit some of the
neediest neighborhoods in the city. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Executive Director
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7/1/18

Kevin Schuell

Store Director

Skogen’s Festival Foods
810 East Washington Ave
Madison, W1 53703

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to you in regards to our partnership with The River Food Pantry. We have
been partnering with The River since we opened in April of 2016. Our main partnership
consists of donation pickups 4 days each week that includes refrigerated and shelf stable
items. These are items we no longer wish to sell in our store, but with our partnership
with The River, they are able to get these items to community members in need.

We also partner with The River multiple times per year for food drives and to volunteer
during pantry sessions. We appreciate their focus on serving the community and will
continue to support them in all of these ways.

If you have any further questions, I would be glad to speak with you. You can reach me
by phone at 844-511-3887 or email at kschnell@festfoods.com

Sincerel

Kevin Schnell




